PUOR Okkiiiinist

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANODOGA TENNESSEE 274010

1750 Chestnut Street Tower II
Fetober 14, 1930

Mr. Jares P. Q'Reilly, Director
U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Cammission
Office of Inspaection and Enforcement
Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Gecrgia 30203

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - DOCYET
NO. 50327 - FACILITY OPERATING LICINSE DPR-77 - REPORTABLE OOCURRENCE
REPORT SCRO-50-227,/3018 REVISION 1

The enclosed report is a sucplement to my letter dated Acril 3, 1980,
conceming the reevaluation of post-LOCA dose levels inside ~ontaiinent
establishing a new maxdmm dose level higher than to which some exposed
cables are qualified. This report is submitted in ac~—_unce wita
Sequoyah unit 1 Technical Specification 6.9.1.12.1i.

Very truly yours,
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

J. R. Calnoun
Director of Nuclear Power

Enclosurs (3)

cc (Enclosure) :
Director (3)
Office of Management Information anu Program Control
U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Cammission

Dirasctor (40)

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 208555

Mr. Bill Lavallee

Nuclear Safety Analysis Center
Palo Alto, California 94303

Mr. W. T. Cottle, NIC Inspector, Sequoyah »\00'1/
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